
Notice of Public Information Centre 
Municipal Class Environmental Assessment 

 

Dorchester Road & Oldfield Road Intersection Improvements 
City of Niagara Falls 

 

Background: The City of Niagara Falls (City) 

and through their consultant Associated 

Engineering (Ont). Ltd. (AE) has initiated a 

Municipal Class Environmental Assessment 

(MCEA) for the intersection improvements at 

Dorchester Road and Oldfield Road, in the City 

of Niagara Falls. 

 

As part of the MCEA process, the needs and 

opportunities have been identified, existing 

conditions have been documented and 

improvement alternatives have been developed 

and evaluated.  

 

The Process: In accordance with the Municipal 

Engineers Association’s (MEA) Municipal Class 

Environmental Assessment, this Study is being 

planned as a Schedule B. The Study process 

includes public and stakeholder consultation, development and evaluation of alternatives, an assessment 

of the impact of the proposed improvements, and identification of measures to mitigate any adverse 

impacts.  

 

Public and stakeholder consultation is a key element of the MCEA process and input is invited for 

incorporation into the planning and design of this project. Comments received from the public will be 

considered in the identification of the preferred solution and preparation of the Project File Report. A 

Public Information Centre (PIC) is scheduled for:  

 

Wednesday July 6, 2022 

5:00pm to 7:00pm  

McBain Community Centre 

7150 Montrose Road, Niagara Falls ON L2H 3N3 

Multi Purpose Room D/E, Second Floor 

 

The PIC offers an opportunity to review study progress to-date, provide input into the MCEA process, and 

discuss opportunities and constraints with representatives from the project team. For further information, 

or to provide input into the MCEA process, please contact one of the project team members identified 

below: 

Nick Golia, C.Tech. 

Senior Project Manager 

City of Niagara Falls 

4310 Queen Street 

Niagara Falls, ON, L2E 6X5 

(905) 356-7521 ext. 4290 

ngolia@niagarafalls.ca 

Andrea LaPlante, P.Eng. 

Project Manager 

Associated Engineering (Ont.) Ltd. 

Suite 300 – 101 Lampman Court 

Niagara-on-the-Lake, ON, L0S 1J0  

(289) 434-4804 

laplantea@ae.ca 



 

Under the Municipal Freedom of Information and Protection of Privacy Act (MFIPPA) and the 

Environmental Assessment Act, with the exception of personal information such as name, address, 

telephone number, and property location, all information collected will become part of the public record 

files for this matter. 

 

This Notice first issued June 21, 2022. 


